
NOTICE 

ADMISSION CLOSED FOR PGDDPHN, 2024-25 

LADY IRWIN COLLEGE 

Admission for Post Graduate Diploma in Dietetics & Public Health Nutrition (PGDDPHN) 
(2024-25) is closed on 07h October 2024. 

Dr. Anjani Bakshi 

PGDDPHN Admission Committee members 

Dr. Poonam Singh 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

